
Page 1 of 2 
 

STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Public Safety 
Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

MASS COMMUNICATION SYSTEM 
IRFP 145713 

Amendment One 
April 11, 2022 

This amendment is being issued to address questions submitted by an interested vendor. 
The deadline is not changed: April 19, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. Alaska Standard Time 

 
Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the IRFP terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the IRFP remain the same. 
 
 
Kelly Pahlau   
Procurement Specialist III                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone:   (907) 269-8493 
Email:   kelly.pahlau@alaska.gov  
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
   
                                                 DATE 
    
  

Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 
 

Question 1:   Does the State have a current system that they are using for this purpose? If so, what is the name 
of the system? 

 
Answer:  The state currently uses Everbridge/Nixle for our mass communications tool. 
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Question 2:   Does the State want the system to be web-based? 
 
Answer:  A web-based tool is preferred.  
               
 
Question 3:   Does the State want the solution to be IPAWS FEMA certified so emergency notifications would be 

free? 
 
Answer:  This is preferred, but it is not mandatory. 
               
 
Question 4:   Does the State want a software that you can create a single message that can be sent as either a 

text and email without having to compose 2 messages? 
 
Answer:  This is preferred, but it is not mandatory. 
               
 


